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the Magical Moments with the class. 

Magical Moment   
 

 

 

 

This week Nursery have been very busy making preparations for 

Christmas. We have been writing Christmas lists to Father Christmas. 

We used our cutting skills to cut out pictures and we used our 

emergent wring to label the toys on our list. We have also been busy 

practising writing our names.   

 
 

This week we have been learning about the Christmas Story and we 

have found out that the Three Wise Men brought presents of gold, 

frankincense and myrrh to the Baby Jesus because he was a very 

special baby.   

 
 

The children also enjoyed taking part in our Santa Dash today. 

 
 

 

 

 

       

  

 

 

Rhyme of the Week 
 

Hush Little Baby 
 

 

 
 

Hush, little baby don't you 
Hush, little baby don't say a word 

Papa's gonna buy you a mocking bird 

And if that mocking bird don't sing 
Papa's gonna buy you a diamond ring 

And if that diamond ring is brass 
Papa's gonna buy you a looking glass 

And if that looking glass gets broke 
Papa's gonna buy you a billy goat 

And if that billy goat don't pull 
Papa's gonna buy you a cart and bull 

And if that cart and bull turn over 
Papa's gonna buy you a dog called Rover 

And if that dog called Rover don't bark 
Papa's gonna buy you a horse and cart 

And if that horse and cart turn round 
You'll still be the sweetest little babe in town  

Still be the sweetest little babe in town 
La, la, la, la, la, la 

Hush, little baby don't you cry... 

 

Magical Moments 

 
Please fill in the Magical Moment below and let us know what your 

child has done over the weekend, for example, your child may have 

learnt to ride a bike without stabilizers.  You could also take a picture 

and tweet or send to support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk. We love 

to read and share them with the class. 

Twitter and the Parent App 

It would be great if you could follow us on Twitter. The 

link to our twitter page is @ListerinfN. Also, if you have 

not got our Parent App please speak to someone at our 

school office to get a link. All school communication will 

be found on the app.  

 

Story of the Week 
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Magical Moments 

Next Week  

 

Wednesday 16th December: Nursery’s Party Day - Children can were their 

own clothes. 

 

 Thursday 17th December: Santa’s Grotto - Times for when you can visit the 

grotto will be sent out nearer the date. This is also the last day for Nursery 

children who attend in the afternoon. They will return on Tuesday 6th January.  

 

Friday 18th December:  Nursery children who attend in the morning will break 

up today at 11.4am and 30 hour children will finish at 1pm. All children will 

return on Tuesday 6th January. 

Homework  

 At home talk about when your were a baby. Who came to visit you 

when you were a baby and what presents did they bring? 

  

    


